Route 1, Box 210
Kimberly, Idahe 83341

Sagust 19, 1979

Dr. Ruthann Knudsen
Department of Anthropology
University of Idaho
Moscow, Idaho 83843

Dear Ruthann:
Enclosed are some additional letters,

I am still thinking sbout the Dolores project and haven't been able
to come up with a thing., I do hope you get this resolved soon.
Thank goodness VWilma's helping me todasy and we have gotten out 2
number of letters.

We are now working on the Belize report for Tom Hester and when
that is finished we'll start on the Peabody Institute report on
quarries. I think that the tape is going to be a2 big help.

I do hope things are going well with you. Jeff was unhappy
because he was an “smerican colleague" rather than being called
by name in the current issue of National Geographic. I just
received from my sister the University of Idaho Context with a
nice write-up about the four honorary recipients.

Your friend,

Don Crabtree, Ph S¢
Research Associate in
Prehistoric Technology
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